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EAA 713 Club Officers  

 

President – Karl Lampe 

Vice President – John Stephan 

Treasurer – Ken Foote 

Secretary – Cebe Sue Breisch 

Newsletter Editor – Suzanne Stephan 
 

 

President’s Briefing: 
– Karl Lampe 
It is the most festive time of the 

year!  Relish the opportunity to eat 

well, share the joy of living, and 

savor each hug.  Many thanks to the 

Stephens' for kicking the season off 

with the Santa Academy experience 

at our last meeting.  John and 

Suzanne are such a blessing.  Their 

energy brings out the smiles as do so 

many of our members.  What a great 

group.   

Elections were held at our last 

meeting.  Some changes 

occurred.  Mike Bond has accepted 

the position, of President.  He is 

another that just brings a smile 

without saying a word..  I will be the 

treasurer, so am not totally put out to 

pasture.  It has been a blessing to 

serve and would 

recommend everyone to consider the 

opportunity to serve this 

organization in the 

future.  Congratulate the other 

officers and board members who 

volunteered to continue serving this 

crowd.   

Come and enjoy the Christmas 

gathering on December 12th!  Also 

breakfasts each Sunday at 

0700.  Karl 

Secretaries Report: 

 - Cebe Breisch 
Club Meeting November 14, 2023 

Turkey Dinner  

Election of Officers 

Election for club officers was held at 

our November Club Chapter 

meeting. 

Karl ran the elections for each 

office.  A nomination was made, 

seconded and voted on.  Each office 

only had one nominee and each one 

was unanimously passed.  The 2024 

officers are as follows: 

President – Mike Bond 

VP – John Stephan 

Treasurer – Karl Lampe 

Secretary – Cebe Sue Breisch 

4 Board Members at Large – Chuck 

Walker, John Brouillette, John 

LeRoux, Fred Breisch 

Suzanne Stephan remains as our 

Newsletter editor. 
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News from your Membership 

Coordinator: 

- Chuck Walker 
Membership News 

Dues for 2024 are due January 1.  If 

you’ll be attending the Christmas 

party on Tuesday, December 12 at 

the Ivy, you can include them with 

your Christmas party payment.  

Otherwise, please mail them to EAA 

Chapter 713, P.O. Box 841, Cody, 

WY 82414-0841. 

 

YRA Board News 
Slabs have been poured for the two 

new sets of T-hangars, with the steel 

expected to be delivered on 

December 4.  Both complexes will 

be heated and 14 of the 21 units have 

already been spoken for.  Better 

hurry if you’re interested. 

Expect runway closures to again be 

implemented due to the reflective 

beads in the white lines on the 

runway not meeting FAA specs for 

reflectivity.  The contractor will 

have to return to redo them.  The 

work not be done until next spring  

due to weather. 

highway.  Efforts are underway to 

find a solution. 

 

 

 

UPCOMING CHAPTER 

EVENTS for DECEMBER 

 

EAA 713 Christmas celebration is 

set for Tues Dec 12th  at the “Ivy” 

in Cody. Doors open at 5:30 p.m. 

and food is available at 6 p.m. 
Dinner will be an assortment of 

appetizers, including: 

Spinach artichoke dip 

Shrimp cocktail 

Meatballs (BBQ and Swedish) 

Hamburger sliders with 

condiments 

Cheese and cracker platter  

Cash bar 

Please join us!! RSVP needed 

by Dec 10th.  
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Cost is $24 per person 

$20 Family Membership costs are 

also due 

Please pay for both at the party if 

possible.  

(Santa might come for a visit!) 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Photo Editor Input: 

 
I’ll let the pictures do the talking, so 

have a look. It was a great 

Thanksgiving turkey meal: Thank 

you John Stephan! and all who 

pitched in with the other food!  
 

 
This is the way the turkey arrived. 

 
Going, going, going………………. 

 
……Gone! The turkey as the bird 

departed…not much left! 

 
Next John Stephan gave a great 

presentation on all the training 

required to “check-out” as Santa. 

Next EAA 

Board meeting 

is Wed January3, 

2024, at 0830. 
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Everyone enjoyed the food and 

fellowship. 

 
 

 
Karl ran the election of new club 

officers in the most diplomatic 

fashion and followed Robert’s 

Rules of  Order to perfection. There 

were numerous train operations 

taking place, but this was not 

noticed and everything happened 

according to plan. You couldn’t call 

it a rigged election exactly as hardly 

anyone protested. An insurrection 

was tactfully avoided. 

 

 

 

 
Esther looks pretty happy! 1st solo 

at 16 – before passing her driver’s 

license! Congratulations! 

 

 

 
Our new YRA Operations Director 

discussed current operations on the 

airport…Thank you! 
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This is what happens when you’re 

declared the tallest men in the 

room! 

 
 

 
 

 
A round of applause for the 

evenings presentation by John. 

 

 

Last Month’s Quiz Question 

Answers: 

 
Name the aircraft type? 

 

 
 

Answer: Sud Se-210 Caravelle. 
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The airline was TWA, but can you 

name the aircraft type? 

 

Answer: Convair 880 - foreward 

lounge – pretty nice! 

 

 
Name the aircraft type? 

 

Answer: Convair 880 – Flown by 

Northeast airline which merged 

with Delta. 

 

 
Name the aircraft Type? 

 

Answer: de Havilland DH-106 

Comet 4 – Looks like some pretty 

comfortable seating! 

This month’s Quiz: 
Name the World Famous Pilot?  

And name the Miraculous Flying 

Machine he’s pointing at? 
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So, there you have it…hope 

you enjoyed the pictures.  

Hoping to see you at the EAA 

Christmas Party at the Ivy on 

December 12th – doors open 

at 5:30! 

Merry Christmas! 
 

 

And Happy New Year! 

 

 
 

Fly Safe! 

Fred 
 

 

 

 


